
Rez Zenith was our nanny from May 1st 2023 to May 17th 2024. Rez was phenomenal from the 
start. Despite interviewing and hiring Rez in February of 2023, we greatly respected Rez’s 
insistence on finishing out their previous contract to be fair and respectful of their previous 
family. They wanted to make sure their previous family would never be without the care they 
needed. Once they started Rez not only took excellent care of our daughter, but was extremely 
reliable, an excellent communicator, and a wonderful addition to our family. As a physician with 
a pilot husband who is gone half the month, reliability is so incredibly important and Rez was 
amazing. Rez is patient and very knowledgable of child development. Rez helped potty train our 
daughter, bringing a “trunk potty” as I call it everywhere so our daughter could go to the 
bathroom before and after every activity. Rez and my daughter enjoyed going to the library, 
music classes, gymnastic classes, swim lessons, the zoo, the botanic gardens, the art museum, 
and many other various activities including weekly play dates with other nannies and their kids. 
With Rez as had all the luxuries of a nanny but with also all the socialization benefits that come 
with daycare. I never had to worry about my daughter when she was under Rez’s care. To be 
able to go to work stress free knowing that your daughter is in excellent care is priceless. The 
only reason Rez moved on to their next position is our daughter started full time preschool and 
with my husband transitioning to mainly flying weekends to be home during the week we didn’t 
have a continued need for full time care. We love Rez and wish them success in all future 
positions.  
 
(Reference available upon request) 


